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Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: 

Kristoffer Tobbe, CIO 
Diane Gregor, Applications Manager 

Date: October 27, 2021 

Re: Renewal of Fidlar Software Maintenance Agreement 

We’re asking for approval to renew the Fidlar software maintenance agreement.  This software 
is the core departmental application used by Register of Deeds. Livingston County Register of 
Deeds has been using Fidlar since 2006. This is a standard software maintenance renewal, that 
auto-renews over a 3-year period.  The renewal takes effect January 1, 2022 and expires 
December 31, 2024. 

Payments of $81,750 will be made annually, for a total of $245,250 over the life of the renewal 
period. 


